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The Board carried out a Risk Assessment of the Child Safeguarding Practices in the school. The revised Child Protection Procedures 2023 were considered within this assessment.  The Child Safeguarding Statement was ratified. 

Ms. Galvin was ratified as the Designated Liaison Person and Ms. Carolyn O’Flaherty was ratified as the Deputy Designated Liaison Person.  

The Board congratulated the school on the Open Night which took place on October 5th.  The Admissions Statement is available to view on the website. 
The Board congratulated the staff on the outstanding Leaving Certificate results 2023.  The class of 2023 were offered good wishes for the future.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Condolences were extended to 2 staff members who suffered bereavements over the summer break. The Board extended their sympathies to both staff members. 

The two new classrooms for students with ASD will be available for use before the midterm break. Two modular temporary classrooms will become available for use in November 2023. 


